
MEMORANDUM 
_________________________________________________________ 

 
 
TO: NWABSD Board of Education  DATE: June 2, 2025 
  
  NUMBER: 25-159 
 
FR: Office of the Superintendent SUBJECT: Door Systems of Alaska 
 
 
ABSTRACT: 
Board approval is required for expenditures that exceed $50,000. 
 
ISSUE: 
At issue is board approval of Door Systems of Alaska to fix our overhead doors as needed, for a cost not to 
exceed $50,000.00 for school year 25/26 
 
BACKGROUND AND/OR PERTINENT INFORMATION 
We have overhead doors through out the District on storage buildings and garages. We currently have no one 
on staff qualified and trained to do this kind of work. Door systems of Alaska has been servicing and repairing 
the Districts overhead door systems for a few years now. They keep our doors on track and functioning 
properly. 
 
Funding Source: General Funds, budgeted for FY26 
 
ALTERNATIVES: 
1.  Approve the administration’s request to pay Door Systems of Alaska, not to exceed $50,000, for their 

continued efforts at each site as needed 
 
2. Disapprove the administration’s request to pay Door Systems of Alaska, not to exceed $50,000, for their 

continued afforts at each site, as needed.  
 
3. Take no final action. 
 
ADMINISTRATION’S RECOMMENDATION: 
The Administration recommends Board approval to continue with Door Systems of Alaska, not to exceed 
$50,000, to continue to handle our overhead door issues. 
 


